
 
 

NOTICE:  

Change in Minimum Subcontract  

Provisions  

 

Dear Provider, 

 

Effective 10/01/2016 AHCCCS has made formatting changes to the Minimum Subcontract Provisions (MSP). 

While contract language in the MSP has not changed, please visit the following link for the most current 

version: www.azahcccs.gov/PlansProviders/HealthPlans/minimumsubcontractprovisions.html   

 

Thank you.  

 

Health Choice Arizona  

Health Choice Integrated Care  

 

  

 


